
Reminders . . . 
• Food Collection: The granddaughter of Rev. David Snider, Alyson Grate, has 

proposed a plan to help the homeless. She is asking everyone to donate non-

perishable food for those in need. The drop-off box is located in front of the 

Children’s Church on the Garfield side. Those in need of help take what they 

want.   

To donate non-perishable Pantry items to the church, place items 

in the box in the church foyer. This week Green Beans (1 can) 

will be collected. Next week Cornbread Mix & Mac n Cheese (1  

         box each) will be collected.  

• Federated Board meetings every 2nd Saturday at 10 AM via Zoom. See the 

church’s website to learn how to access Zoom.  

• The Women’s Board requests $5.00 each 2nd Sunday from all women to cover 

expenses for guest speakers and meal preparation during Women’s Board 

events. You may use your credit or debit card listed below in Payment 

Methods.  

• Pastor’s Appreciation Offering Day is every 4th Sunday. 

• School Supplies for students collection is ongoing. Contact Rev. 

LaDonna Cartwright or Rev. Sharon Fisher at 816-231-2829x702.  

Weekly Church Activities 

Sunday Morning 

Instruction 9:00 am - 10:30 am 

Sunday Morning Broadcast Worship 11:00 am - 1:00 pm 

 

Tuesday Evening 

Bible Study Adult - 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

 

Wednesday Afternoon 

Bible Brunch 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm 

 

Wednesday Evenings  

Midweek Miracles 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
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Tithes and Offering Payment Methods 
There are many ways to bless God with your tithes and offerings when 

you cannot get to church. 

At any time, day or night, you can:  

- Text to give – text to 888-364-4483, and enter MSCC 

- Use the MSCC App (download it at the Apple Store or Google 

Apps) 

- Call the church, dial 816-231-2829, then 701, to contact a 

Trustee who can receive your offerings  

- Use USPS to mail in your tithes and offerings 

- Drop off your tithes and offerings by appointment 



Metropolitan Spiritual Church of Christ 

On behalf of Bishop Bryant, Rev. Ganaway, Bishop Tindall, and 

the membership, we welcome you to our service today. 

     Order of Worship 

      Opening  

      Processional 

      Decalogue 

      Congregational Song,  

         “Jesus is the Light” 

      Music Ministry 

      Readings from the Bible:   

          Old Testament 

          New Testament 

     Prayer and Seal 

     Welcome 

 

     Announcements  

     Tithes and Offering  

     Word of God  

     Opening of the Doors of the Church 

     Benediction and Doxology 

 

Notes:____________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________  
___________________________________________________________  
___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________  
___________________________________________________________  

 

 

 
Keep the Bereaved in Prayer:   

The Family of Johnny Carter, brother of Sister Angela Persley 

The Family of Ahmad “Doe” Cartwright, son of Rev. LaDonna Cartwright.  

Services will be held Sunday, June 13th at 3 PM at the Serenity Funeral Chapel. 

Visitation is from 1-3 PM. Repass will be at the Knights of Columbus, 5101 

Blue Ridge.  

Remember  the  Sick and Shut-in in Prayer: 

Apostle Luis Lee Ganaway, Jr. 

(Washington, DC) 

Sis. Jessie Johnson  

 

Novella Daniels, aunt of the Fisher 

sisters 

Rev. Ellis and Sis. Juanzetta McGee 

Sis. Shirley Givens, Wilshire at Lakewood Care Center, 600 NE Meadowview 

Dr., Room 201, Lee’s Summit, MO 64064   

Bro. Curtis Simpson, % Hidden Lake Care Center, Room 108, 11400 Hidden 

Lake Dr., Raytown, MO 64133 

Vivian Bronson, mother of Minister 

Margo Toombs 

Venus Moore, sister of  

Rev. Flawn Barber  

 

Happy Birthday:    
June 13 

Rev. Donzell Grant  

     (Omaha, NE) 

Kelvon Gray 

Celia Spears 

Lonna Tindall 

June 14 

Spencer Charles 

June 15 

Annette Fritz 

LaTonya Hill-Mitchell 

June 16 

Bret & Bart Tillman  

     (St. Joseph, MO) 

June 18 

DeLoren Williams 

Charlane Baldwin 

June 19 

Carolyn Walker 

 

Happy Anniversary:    

In Memorial:    

 
 

Anyone wanting to receive the Covid vaccine can 

go to https://samrodgers.org and click on the green 

COVID-19 information bar at the top of the page or 

call (816)474-4920 or call Samantha Johnson at office 

# (816)889-4701 or cell (816) 213-0512. We are in 

Phase 1B – Tier 2: High -Risk Individuals until the 

around March 15th or when otherwise announced by 

Missouri Department of Health and Human Services. 
 
Sister Samantha Johnson 
Outreach and Patient Care Coordinator  
825 Euclid Ave 

Kansas City, MO 64124  
Phone: (816) 889-4701 
Fax: (816) 889-1888  
Email. sjohnson@samrodgers.org 
www.SamRodgers.org 
 
Our Values: Kindness, Integrity, Professionalism,  
Excellence 

 

https://samrodgers.org/
http://www.samrodgers.org/
http://www.samrodgers.org/


     Pillars of the Gospel  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pillars of the Gospel is a fund raiser to pay for the replacement of the columns in the 

front of the church that are deteriorating, members are to give $800 each are as close to that amount 
as possible.  

 

We have been paying $80 a month since October with June being the last month making it 10 months 
and $800. On July 4th which is a Sunday this year there will be a celebration of sort with the 

membership wearing casual clothing and perhaps a Bar-B-Q after church. Stay tuned for the details.  

 
Thank you, stay blessed.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Happy Children’s Day 
 

06/13 

Sunday 

 

Join the Sunday morning church service in person and 

streaming live via the MSCC  app. (Available at no cost 

at the Google Store.)  

06/13 Sunday and 

Every Day 

Join The Prayer Line 5:30 AM. Add to 

your contacts list the Dial-in Number and 

Participant Access Code as  480-660-

2288,,5107401#   

06/16 Wednesday The Pantry is open.  

All items in the pantry are “non- perishable” 

only. Members may request assistance by 

calling the church at 231-2829 Ext 702. Will 

be distributed on the 3rd Wednesday of each 

month from 10 am – 12 pm (noon). Due to the current 

inventory, distribution is limited to 5 families per month. 

06/19 Sunday The Fathers’ Day morning service will beginat 10:00 AM,  

one hour earlier than usual.  

11/8-12 Monday - 

Friday 

Mark your calendar! The date for the MSCC Congress 

have changed. If you’ve already made your hotel 

reservation, they have been cancelled. You will have to 

make a new reservation for the new date. You can check in 

as early as Nov. 5th.  

The Youth are still on the move with their domestic 

outreach initiative Project HOT (Helping Others 

Today)! We want to thank you for your support. You can 

support this ongoing effort by purchasing t-shirts ($20) or 

sponsoring kit ($25). T-Shirts and Winter Care kits can be 

sponsored and purchased on our website or app and in-kind 

donations can be given to our Youth and Youth Leaders – 

Jeremy Tindall, Faith Bryant, Martrice Hutton, Rev. Tami or Lauren Chestnut. 

- Rev. Tamara Chestnut 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bible Lesson 

Plan For 

Sunday, 

June 13, 

2021 

Continued  

Don’t forget  
Congress News 

Virtual Congress be July 12-16, 2021, and Physical Congress will be November 8-

12 in Dallas, TX.  More information will be provided in the weeks to come.  
 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns or need additional 

information.    

https://www.stpaulcalhan.org/ministries/youth-group/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


Coloring Page 

 

 

Children’s Mercy Hospital Project  
The Hospitality Committee is collecting Toys, Books, 

Clothes and Monetary donations from March to 

December for the hospital. The goal is to have enough 

for 50 families. All items must be new (not used, due to 

Covid=19). Give items/donations to Sharon Ramsey or 

Linda Waters by calling the church at 231-2829 Ext 702. 

 

Wisdom of the Shepherds 
               Bible Lesson Plan For Sunday,  

June 13, 2021 

God the Holy Spirit 
by Rev. Ralph Taylor 

Happy Children’s Day

 


